
We will be doing 2 performances of our Harvest Festival Celebration this year 
involving the children from Reception to Year 2. 

Day: Thursday 26th October 2023 

Times: 10am and 1.30pm                                                                                                      
(children can go home after the afternoon performance) 

Tickets will be on sale from Tuesday 17th October at the office at 3.15pm every day 
(please don’t come at other times for tickets, thank you). Tickets are £1 each. 

You can buy tickets for either showing but once one showing has sold out we will  only 
be able to sell tickets for the other show.  We just do not have space to fit adults from 
each family in our hall at the same time with all the children and staff as well.  We hope 
you  understand that everyone's safety is our top priority. 

 

Each show will have a different coloured ticket, please make sure you come to the right 
show due to numbers in the hall to ensure we keep everyone safe.   

We have enough seating for 2 tickets per family this year.  

We will be selling raffle 
tickets for a Harvest 

Hamper.  

Tickets will be on sale 
from Wednesday 18th 

October on the           
playground before 

school starts. 

Tickets will be £1 each 

Unfortunately, no children 

under the age of 3 will be  

allowed at the performances 

due to ensuring  everyone can 

hear the children on stage. We 

hope you understand we want 

to make it a special moment 

for the children in school. 


